WOODS PETROLEUM CORPORATION

A Subsidiary of Sunshine Mining Company

September 5, 1986

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Carmichael #1-J
Section 29, T5S, R31E

Dear Mr. Sexton:

In reference to your letter, dated August 12, 1986, we have acquired
approval of the location site from Mary Stokes, surface owner. This
should satisfy your requirements for releasing the plugging bond for
this well.

If any further information is needed, please advice me.

Sincerely yours,

WOODS PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Bl el

S. L. Blundell
Mid-Continent Division
Production Superintendant
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